

## Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2024





## Highlights of the Week:









This week we have been thinking about -

- \* Recognising and organising daily routines.
- How to use different shaped items to build and stack.
- Using props to continue favourite rhymes.
- Our match to skills and starting to label who, where and what.







## **Head Teacher Awards**

James for great using props while nursery rhymes were sung. **Penelope** for fantastic Interaction with adults and peers. Safe Award:

**Rosie S** for being safe in and walking to Forest School.

Beech Class have settled straight back in and we have had some lovely sessions. We are focusing on our new topic - Make a Noise - and also been looking at Diwali, the festival of lights, by investigating different light up toys, art activities and listening to stories around the celebration.

















## Messages:

- Our topic Make a Noise involves looking at fireworks so if you have any pictures of your child experiencing this please could you send us a copy, so we can use this in class.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Have a lovely weekend!